
 

 
 

March 17, 2011 
 

NS UNITED KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 
 

 Relief action for the 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake 

 
NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. and the NS United Group would like to express our deepest 
condolences to those who have suffered personal losses by the 2011 off the Pacific coast of 
Tohoku Earthquake. We extend our profound sympathy and sincere wishes for their rapid 
and complete recovery. 
 
 
NS United Group established the Emergency Response Center (headed by President 
Shimakawa) on March 14, and has decided to take the following actions. 
 
 
 
1. Sending donation of 10 million yen 
   (By fund-raising, donations from the employers and employees) 
 
2. Maximum cooperation for providing marine transportation of relief supplies/materials 

under request of the right association. 
   (By domestic vessels of Shinwa Naiko Kaiun Kaisha Co.,Ltd.) 
 
 


